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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter Selection:  The psalter selection for next week is 

#411 verses1 and 2. 

 

Mission Week:  This week students contributed money 

from service projects and other means to various mission 

outreaches in our community and abroad. Some did 

clean-up projects for grandparents, neighbors, and parents 

to raise money for Bolivia, the Gospel Mission, VOM, 

and TBS. Ron Klaasen shared a moving presentation on 

what TBS does and why it is so important to distribute 

Bibles to all the world. He also gave each child the 

Gospel of John to read, pray about, and distribute to 

someone or some place. The 8/9th graders went to the 

Gospel Mission for a tour of their new facility. It was eye 

opening to see the incredible provision of God in the 

services and building available to the homeless of  

Kalamazoo. Our guide put a wonderful "face" on the 

institution and encouraged each young person to be 

involved and help where possible. Next week, Pastor 

Maljaars hopes to share a video with us from Bolivia. It is 

just coming out, and we will be one of the first to view it. 

Thanks to all of you for helping to make Mission Week 

impactful to your children. As we live in the light of 

eternity, may every day be purposeful and useful in using 

the means and supporting organizations who bring the 

Word to others. Above all, may God graciously bless His 

Word to all of us and give the tender fear of His name in 

all our hearts. 
 

    

 

  

 

Hot Lunch: There will be NO hot lunch next week.   

 

Yearbook Order Form:  It’s that time of year again to 

order your copy of the 2021-2022 yearbook.  It will be 

filled with wonderful memories of our school year.  Please 

reserve your copy by filling out the yearbook order form 

attached to the memo email. 

 

All junior high and elementary library books are due 

by Wednesday, May 18. Please check your homes, cars, 

desks, book bags, bookshelves, and anywhere else a book 

may be hiding. Thank you!  

 

Please see the updated Covid 19 guidelines from the 

school board attached to the memo email. 

 

The student council has added a few more things to the 

School Sale! Don't forget to check it out because the sale 

will be ending in 4 days. For more details follow this link: 

https://1drv.ms/x/s!ApRA5NqBcmeuagGAL_BZKy2OCf

0?e=J06rdn   Be sure to go to edit mode to add your name. 

 

Check out the updated “Lost and Found” list.  We found 

homes for many of the items.  Thank you! 

 

Graduation:  Graduation will take place on Thursday, 

June 2, at 7:00 p.m. 

 

All this the Lord willing and we live. 
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